Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Pat PRESLAR [PPreslar@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2007 2:14 PM

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env, Health

Subject: Re:

Thanks for responding. That's a firm date and time. | will send an agenda next week to you all.

Again,
Pat

Pat Preslar

DFA

(916) 341-5756

Fax (216) 341-5806

PLEASE NOTE: My e-mail address has been changed to ppreslar@waterboards.ca.gov.

=== "Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health” <steven.plunkett@acgov.org>
=»>> 10{2/2007 1:57 PM >>>
Pat,

1 have cleared my schedule for October 17 at 10:00 and | will he available for a conference call to discuss the site.

Thanks
Steven Plunkett
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-383-1767
510-337-9355 Fax
steven.plunkett@acgov.org
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